
January 12, 2017 

Hon. Kathleen H. Burgess 
Secretary to the Commission 
New York State Public Service Commission 
Empire State Plaza 
Agency Building 3 
Albany, NY 12223-1350 

Re:  Rate increases 

Dear Secretary Burgess: 

In accordance with Public Service Law, enclosed are copies of the Tariff for Frontier 
Communications of Seneca Gorham, Inc. issued January 12, 2017 to be effective February 13, 
2017 as follows: 

Section 1 
3rd revised leaf 3

Section 2 
2nd revised leaf 3 
2nd revised leaf 4 
2nd revised leaf 7
2nd revised leaf 8

Section 3 
3rd revised leaf 5 
3rd revised leaf 7 

Section 6 
3rd revised leaf 1 

The purpose of this filing is to revise a previous increase in rates throughout the tariff. 

The Commission is respectfully requested to waive the legal requirement of a formal newspaper 
publication since customers will be notified directly. 

If you have any questions regarding the format of the tariff, please call Jessica Tierney 585-777-3635 

Sincerely,  

/s/ Jan VanDeCarr 
Jan VanDeCarr 
Government and External Affairs Manager 

Received: 01/12/2017


